Gloucester South

Football Club

September 5, 2007

SIM Consulting

207 Bank St., Suite #211
Ottawa, Ontario

K2P 2N2

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the G. S. Raiders Football Club, I would like to thank you for your generous
donation to our club in the amount of $500.00.

The G. S. Raiders Football Club is a non-profit organization and is a member of NCAFA
which stands for “National Capital Amateur Football Association”. G. S. Raiders was
started in 1975 and has grown considerably over the years. Our club is run strictly by
volunteers from the coaching staff to the Executive Board of Directors. There are no
gains that go to the members. We have 138 youth ranging in ages from 8 - 16 involved
in our club when our registration is full.

The objectives of the G. S. Raiders Football Club are as follows:

- To foster and encourage the participation of boys and girls in organized minor football.
- To provide fun, recreation and healthful enjoyment through activities, development
programs and competition for all participants.

- To promote fair play and sportsmanship.

- To develop the skills of all team players.

- To have and exercise general care, supervision and direction over players, team and
club officials with emphasis on the enhancement of good character.

In order to keep our sport accessible to youth from all economic backgrounds we rely
heavily on community sponsorship and fund raising. One of the areas in which financial
support would be the most beneficial is replacing worn equipment. G. S. Raiders
supplies all of the equipment worn by the players except for their cleats which they
provide themselves.

www.gsraiders.ca
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Any assistance that is provided is most appreciated and benefits the programs we offer to
the youth of our community.

Sincerely,
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Marilyn Shantz (613-826-2641)
Treasurer/Registrar

The Board of Directors

G. S. Raiders Football Club

www.gsraiders.ca




